
Notification No. 135/2021  

Protocol amending DTAA with Kyrgyz Republic 

Dated – 8th December, 2021 

CBDT has notified that Government of the Republic of India and the Government of the Kyrgyz 
Republic, desiring to amend the Agreement between the Government of the Republic of India 
and the Government of Kyrgyz Republic for the Avoidance of Double Taxation and for the 
Prevention of Fiscal Evasion with respect to taxes on income signed at New Delhi on 13th April, 
1999. 

For more details, please follow: 

https://www.incometaxindia.gov.in/communications/notification/notification-135-2021.pdf 

https://taxguru.in/income-tax/cbdt-notifies-protocol-amending-dtaa-kyrgyz-republic.html
https://www.incometaxindia.gov.in/communications/notification/notification-135-2021.pdf

